
March

1. Registration and Master Schedule
a. Registration was completed for all grades and went very well. Mrs. Doyle and

Mrs. Strom met with each grade level and explained the new schedule and
graduation requirements.

b. Creating the master schedule hasn’t always been a very smooth process.
However, with the prep period during the school day this year, we have had a
much easier time scheduling classes. Hopefully, we can have it finalized by the
end of March and complete special ed scheduling by the end of April.

2. Bridges Career Exploration
a. Students in grades 10-11 were able to go to the Central Lakes College Campus

on Friday, March 8th for the Career Exploration Day. Students had a lot of
positive feedback and many stopped down afterwards to talk with Mrs. Doyle
about possible future careers.

3. Cool School Plunge
a. A huge shout out to Mr. Syrstad on another successful Cool School Plunge to

raise money and awareness for the Special Olympics.
4. Financial Aid Night

a. Mrs. Doyle held Financial Aid Night for seniors on Monday, March 18th. Many
families attended and got the support they needed to fill out the FAFSA and apply
for financial aid.

5. Early Out: Staff Development
a. During our staff development time on Wednesday, March 20th staff members

participated in 3 sessions:
i. Mr.Dirks and Mrs. Syrstad spoke about the future plans for Culture Shock

and the conferences that they both attended
ii. Mrs. Doyle talked about the MCA Proctor training requirements and

helped staff navigate the new procedures
iii. Mrs. Hallin hosted a training with the Epilepsy Foundation for CRES and

HS Staff.
6. 4th quarter begins March 25th

a. 3rd quarter ended on Friday, March 22nd
7. Proud of our Ranger Fans

a. Our Ranger fans did an excellent job of representing our town this past week at
state basketball. I especially proud of the representation of students and the
great job they did cheering positively for our team!



UPCOMING EVENTS:
March 26th - ACT Practice Exam
March 27th - Career Speaker Session 3
March 29th and April 1st- No School
April 3rd - NHS Blood Drive
April 4th - School Librarian Appreciation
April 9th - ACT Exam
April 10th-12th - MCA Reading
April 11th - Statewide Tornado Drill
April 16th-18th - MCA Math
April 20th - Prom

Respectfully Submitted,

Jennifer Strom, Principal


